2024 CLUB VISIT - SIDNEY LAWN BOWLS CLUB
CONNIE PRIESTLEY MEMORIAL CHALLENGE
This event is held in memory of Connie Priestley, who was a very active Club member in both
Sidney and Central Saanich Lawn Bowls Clubs. The trophy to be awarded to the winning team
was donated by her husband, Frank Priestley, in her memory.

For the 2024 Club Visit, Central Saanich Lawn Bowls Club will travel to Sidney.

This is an ongoing event, started in 1999, that the two Clubs have held for many years.
It is a Ladies’ Triples event.

This visit will take place on Wednesday, June 26™.
The first game will be at 10:00 a.m.
There will be one game in the morning, then lunch, followed by a second game in the afternoon.

More details will be available at a later date.
There will be a notice and a sign-up sheet put up in the Clubhouse prior to this event.

All women members are encouraged to sign up and join in.

Our organizer for this event is Val Chabot — 250-652-5978 — luvtotravel@shaw.ca
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